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PLAINS & EASTERN

CLEAN LINE

July 10,2018

Robin L. Morrison, Chairman
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

RE:  Plains and Eastern Clean Line LLC - Docket No. 14-00036

Dear Chairman Morrison:
On behalf of Plains and Eastern Clean Line LLC (“Plains and Eastern”), we request that the Tennessee
Public Utility Commission cancel Plains and Eastern’s Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (CCN).

Certain commercial and regulatory events occurred that have changed the nature of the Plains &

Eastern project and resulted in our determination to surrender our CCN. In December 2017, an
affiliate of NextEra Energy acquired Plains and Eastern Clean Line Oklahoma LLC and all of the
Oklahoma assets of the project. In addition, in March 2018, the Department of Energy (DOE) and Plains
and Eastern mutually agreed to terminate the DOF’s participation in the project.

We appreciate all the work of the Commission and its staff in this docket. If you have questions or
need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

incerely;

David Berry
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